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Reference:   FOI.13846.24 

Subject:    Agency nurses 

Date of Request: 19 February 2024 

 

Requested: 
 

Thank you for the response FOI.13624.24. Can I ask the following question to your response for 
number 6. 
 
How many agency nurses has the UHB determined and communicated to the agency that the 
engagement is “outside IR35” in the last 12 months? 
 

Response: 
 
Hywel Dda University Health Board (UHB) confirms that no agency nurses have been determined 
and communicated to its nursing agencies as the engagement being “outside IR35”, during the last 
12 months. 
 

 


